
                                                           Weston County Library Board Meetings 

                                                                     May 28, 2021 

 

The regular monthly meeting of the Weston County Library Board was called to 

order by Pat Morgan @ 11:45 A.M.  Those present were Pat Morgan, Becky Todd, 

Sherri Randall, Brenda Mahoney-Ayres, and Kim Conzelman, via Zoom. 

Following the consideration of the agenda, Becky read the minutes from the last 

meeting.  Motion was made by Kim to accept the minutes, and seconded by 

Becky.  Motion carried. 

Cathy had emailed everyone the Treasurer’s Report from April.  Almost 70% of 

the budget has been spent, which is on track.  Becky moved to accept the 

treasurer’s report, seconded by Kim and the motion carried. 

Brenda presented the directors report.  Summer reading preparations are 

completed and the program begins June 1st.  Story time is being lead by Amanda 

Sanford.  Brenda attended the OverDrive Marketplace training and ILS committee 

meeting.  The library hosted a field trip for the Kindergarten class and World 

Trade Press databases have been added to the reference offerings.  The next 

Wyoming Library trustee training 2021 – Session E – will be available on June 8th.  

Total daily attendance at the library was 1525.   

Sherri presented the directors report for the Upton Branch.  She has put out flyers 

about the summer reading program.  The first and second graders visited the 

library and were give a book, bookmark and summer reading information and a 

letter to the parents to let them know how to obtain a library card. There were 

341 persons who visited the library in April.  

No library foundation meeting was held but they will be selling peaches again this 

year.     

Old Business:   

Trustee Training:  June 8th, the next one is available. 

Covid-19 Updates:  There are no changes that affect the library   



FY2022 Budget:  Brenda and Kim will attend the county commissioner’s meeting 

on June 1st to present the budget.  Brenda reported that there will be an increase 

in insurance costs this year.   

There being no new business, the meeting adjourned at 12:45.   

The next meeting will be June 25th at 11:30.   

 

 

Respectfully Submitted By:  Becky Todd, May 28, 2021 

 

 

 

 

 


